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     Welcome!  We are glad to worship with you today! 

Visitors & Membership: Please go to our website: mvpchurch.org, contact our church office at 

404.255.2211, or speak with one of our pastors after the service. If you are interested in joining MVP 

Church, please stop at the Welcome Table and pick up a visitor bag.  

Upcoming Services/Events:  

MVPC Announcements…. 

 

July 2  “Juntos Crecemos: Together We Grow”, Matthew 13:31-32, 

      Los Niños Primero Sunday  

July 9  “A Spiritual Life”, Matthew 6:1-18, Rev. Barrett Abernethy 

 

July Worship will be in the school gym in the Activities Building across the patio. 

We will have signs on campus to the gym. 

Family Promise: Andrea Brantley, Director of Family Promise North Fulton/DeKalb 

spoke this morning with the Discovery Sunday School Class at 9:30am and will also 

share during worship some interesting information about this vital program and 

how we as volunteers are and can continue to contribute. The SignUp Genius link is 

in the Happenings email and will be on the website this week. 

 

Senior Adults: Join us for a trip to the High Museum's FREE "Second Sunday" on 

July 9, from 1-5pm, parking is $20 at the Museum. There are other lots nearby. 

Carpool is also offered. Let us know if you intend to join us for dinner afterwards at 

Mary Mac's Tea Room.  

 

 

Please save the “Reserved” seats for the ones who need them. 

Please sign the Friendship Pad and pass it down the row as you 

greet your neighbor! 



June 16-22        Actual           Actual YTD         2023 Budget 

Pledge Member Giving    $   1,100  $ 261,096   $471,275 

Member Giving Non-Pledge   $      597  $   34,951             $  60,000 

Non-Member Giving &  

 Loose Offering   $        35  $     3,596   $    9,000 

     Total               $   1,732  $ 299,643             $540,275 

Financial Update 

Youth: We are out for the summer! 

VBS: Happy Summer! We loved having your children join us for VBS last summer and 

would like to invite you to attend again this year on Saturday, August 12 from 9:30am 

– 3pm! Our theme this year is “Pets Unleashed”. Registration is open here https://

www.myvbs.org/mvpc2023  If you have any questions, please contact 

meg.christian@comcast.net. 

The MVPC Members’ Gift of Wisdom: May-Aug. issue is available on the Welcome 

Table and the Information Centers. 

Our June Communion Offering is for the International Women’s House, a shelter for 

victims of human trafficking, abused refugees, and immigrant women and their 

children. Please grab a “Blue Shopping for Outreach Bag” in the Narthex after the 

service. 

Presbyterian Women: We will not meet again until August – have a wonderful 

summer!  

Adult Sunday School: Discovery meets in the Chapel and is using the curriculum “The 

Present Word”. Crossroads meets in the Session Room and is studying “Mere 

Christianity” by C. S. Lewis. Contact Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt for more information. 

Stephen Ministry: Stuff happens. The floods come. It is how we handle those 

moments that tend to break or to make us. Often, our thoughts and emotions are too 

overwhelming for us to act and move forward productively. That is when we find it a 

real blessing to have a Stephen Ministry Team on our campus as part of our church. 

We can immediately get a companion to travel alongside us until we reach the other 

side. If you are experiencing an overwhelming moment in your life, please reach out 

to us by contacting a pastor or Pat Bartee, Stephen Leader. 

 

Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your 

requests to pbartee@yahoo.com or call the church office at 404.255.2211. 

Prayer Concerns: James Ballew, Eliana, Barbara Hughes, Kendra Kirz, Martha Krenson, 

Frank Mayer, Chuck McCrory, Neil Morrison, Meredith Nash, Andy Nelson, Bev 

Northrop, James Phillips, MacKenzie Truitt, Matthias Young and people of Ukraine, 

Myanmar, Turkey, and Zambia. 
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If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings or Good News, 

please email them to debbie@mvpchurch.org 
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